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Spring is blooming, so itôs time to get our Classic MGôs on the road again and 

take them to BRITFEST 2017 on May 6 at Horseshoe Lake Park in 

Succasunna, NJ.   

Share your spiffy MG Sports Car with an enthusiastic audience at our clubôs 

signature annual show, which is also the largest British Car event in our state.  

You and your car are sure to have a great outing! 

Please Note: If you have not renewed your club membership for 2017, this may be your last issue of 

Meshing Gears.  If you would like to continue, you can renew using the membership form on page 26. 
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2017 Meeting Dates 

  

Club meetings are usually 

held at 7:30pm on the fourth 

Tuesday  of each month:   

May 23, June 27, July 25, 

Aug. 22, Sept. 26, Oct. 24, 

Nov. 28, Dec. (tba)    

 

2017 OFFICERS & TRUSTEES           MEETINGS 

Meshing Gears is a publication of the MG Car Club  Central Jersey Centre, a 

non-profit organization established in 1962, and is dedicated to expanding 

and maintaining interest in British sports cars. 

The MG Car Club - Central Jersey Centre is an affiliate of the North 

American MGB Register, USA; the American MGB Association, USA; The 

MG Owners Club, UK; and the MG Car Club, UK founded in 1930 as the only 

factory supported and approved organization for all Mgôs. 

Membership in the MG Club is open to all. Ownership of a MG is not a 

condition of membership. 

Have a contribution to our newsletter? 
Please send it by the 25th of the month to:  

Rich Breton:  rbreton@optonline.net  Publication is the 1st of each month. 

Visit our  

website at 

mgccnj.org 

 

 

 

President     

Vice President                    Steve Wagoner               swag11@gmail.com 

Treasurer Karl Marx                        973-267- 3630 

Secretary  
Rudy 

Bescherer  
rdbescherer@yahoo.com 

Trustees at Large                Ole Flandrup oleMGB@gmail.com  

 Eliot Ganek                     ejganek@yahoo.com 

 Ed Orna ejorna@verizon.net 

Advisor Butch OôConner bfo@spsk.com 

Britfest Chairman               
Charlie 

Tregidgo       
tregidgolaw@gmail.com 

Event & Rally Coordinator               Bob Knecht mgbowner@warwick.net 

Meeting Refreshments Steve Gastwirth stevegastwirth@aol.com 

Membership Chairlady      Mary Hayes    mgmidgetmary@gmail.com 

Newsletter Editor         Rich Breton rbreton@optonline.net 

Regalia Chairman                Gary Perault gperr@optonline.net 

Technical Advisor                Dave Collier                   dacollier1@yahoo.com 

Webmaster   Mike Ruane mike@revelation.com 

2017 Member  

of the Year                             
Ed Orna  

Are you a member  

of the MGCCCJC? 

Annual dues are 

only $25. 

The benefits 

& events 

 continue all year! 



3 

LETTER FROM OUR VICE-PRESIDENT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi  All, 

 

Warren County is debuting a new event this Spring called ParkFest. It will be held Saturday, June 10, 
11am-6pm, at Bread Lock Park along Route 57 in the New Village area of Franklin Township. (Located 
by the OK Four-Wheel Drive, if you happen to know that business.) 

  

This event will feature live jazz combos, authors with New Jersey connections, artists and food 
vendors. The Warren County history museum on this Morris Canal site will be also open, together with, 
(the reason Iôm writing to you) a CAR SHOW! 

  

We have been invited to participate in this event and bring our MGs. If enough of our members want to 
participate, we can make this a club outing. 

 

More information is available from  Art Charlton, Warren County Director of Public Information at 
acharlton@co.warren.nj.us  

 

Please let me know if you are interested. 

 

Steve Wagoner, your V.P. 

 

mailto:acharlton@co.warren.nj.us
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EDITORôS NOTE  

 Here is the plan for future monthly meetings in 2017: 

May:  Puzzle Challenge 

June:   Valve Cover Races 

July:  Club Car Show  

August: Drive to Dinner  

September: Oktoberfest  

October: Guest Speaker 

November: Movies Night 

December:  Holiday Dinner Party  

This list is open for changes and improvements.  We welcome your additional ideas.  If you would like to organize 

or host any of these events, or add any other, please contact our Vice-President, Steve Wagoner, or myself.    

 

Rich Breton, Editor  
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mailto:paul@cargotrailersales.com
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CLUB EVENTS        Spring Tuneup 

Our annual Spring Tune Up was hosted by the New Vernon Coach and Motor Works on Saturday April 15.     

Photos by Kathy  Maas 

Karl Marx's MGB 

Jim Gagnon  

with his TF 


